

Newsletter

August 2018

The Rosie Crane Trust supports bereaved parents through their grief after the loss of a son or daughter of any age

Drop-in Centres in Yeovil and Taunton

At the drop-in centres bereaved parents meet in a safe and confidential environment where they can talk to others who really understand and empathise with them. There is no obligation to talk, unless you want to, many people find it a great help just to be in the room with others who have experienced the loss of a son or daughter. We will be organising talks, workshops and therapies throughout 2018.

Yeovil, South Street Centre, 20 South Street, BA20 1QE (Entrance in Union Street),

4 August, 1 September, 6 October, 3 November, 1 December (Candle Lighting)

Taunton, Middleway Meeting Hall, Churchill Way, Middleway, Taunton, TA1 3QW

18 August, 15 September, 20 October, 17 November, 15 December (Candle Lighting)

All drop-in times are from 10.30am - 12.30pm

24hr Listening Ear Helpline

Our 24hr helpline is answered by bereaved parents who can give support, assurance, friendship and most importantly be able and willing to listen

01460 55120

An Intimate Evening of Clairvoyance

Local Medium, Derren Gallo, will be holding a Clairvoyance Evening in aid of The Rosie Crane Trust on Friday 17 August from 7.30 - 9 pm at The Green House, 17 Silver Street, Ilminster, TA19 0DH.

Tickets £7 in advance from The Green House

Derren, from Blossom Ceremonies, has very kindly been supporting the trust in her role as a Funeral Celebrant for many months and we are very grateful for her help and support. Derren generously donates £10 from every funeral she conducts. Please come along and support this amazing lady



The Castle Hotel, Taunton

We are very grateful to our Patron, Louise Chapman, Kit Chapman, Mark, Liam, Jon and Nick all of whom have supported the trust through their Rosie's Chocolate Memories desert. Their new initiative is to make a donation to the trust from every Afternoon Tea served. Louise presented Carol with a cheque for £1971 bringing the total raised by The Castle Hotel to an amazing £4171

Savill Andrews

We were very fortunate to receive £177.99 the money raised from use of their photocopier, from Savill Andrews in Chard. A huge thank you to Mark and Gary and all their staff for their continued support of the trust, it is very much appreciated

Chard Town Skittles Team

A huge thank you to Chard Town Skittles Team who recommended the trust as a worthy cause to The Lucky Eights team who then donated £30 to the trust. We are so grateful for their continued support

Elvis Night

On Saturday 3 November there will be an Elvis Night in aid of the Beacon Centre, Musgrove Hospital, Taunton with many wonderful raffle prizes. It will be held at Horton Village Hall. Broadway Hill, Horton from 19.30 - 23.30. Barry Paul is Elvis, having had him do a fundraising evening for the trust I know it will be a wonderful night. If vou haven't already experienced Barry's amazing singing, costumes and banter prepare to be impressed. For tickets or more information contact santina48@btinternet.com or the trust, see contact details opposite

GDPR Thank You

Thank you, from myself and all the trustees, to every one of you for sending back your GDPR forms and continuing to support the trust, we are so grateful for your help and interest

Contact Details

The Rosie Crane Trust,
PO Box 62, Ilminster,
TA19 0WW

contact@rosiecranetrust.co.uk www.rosiecranetrust.org

Data Protection

If you no longer wish to receive information from the trust, please contact us and we will remove your details from our distribution list